
‭TO:‬ ‭Board of Education‬
‭FROM:‬ ‭John R. Langton, Interim Superintendent‬
‭DATE:‬ ‭May 12, 2025‬

‭RE:‬ ‭2024-2025 Final Calendar Approval‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭Each spring the Board has to approve the final calendar for the current school year.  This approval‬
‭takes into consideration any use of emergency days.‬

‭SUMMARY‬
‭While we did utilize one e-Learning Day on Wednesday, February 12, 2025,‬‭Benjamin School District‬
‭25 never closed and, therefore, did not use any emergency days this school year.  The Board of‬
‭Education can verify that the five original emergency days can be removed from the calendar.  The last‬
‭day of student attendance for the‬‭2024-2025‬‭school year will remain Friday, May 30, 2025.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION(S)‬
‭I recommend that the Board approve the final calendar, indicating no changes, and direct the‬
‭Superintendent to verify this to the Illinois State Board of Education.‬


